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KaloBios Files Outstanding 10-Q and 10-
K for 2015
BRISBANE, Calif., Sept. 02, 2016 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- KaloBios Pharmaceuticals,
Inc. (OTC:KBIO), a biopharmaceutical company focused on advancing medicines for
patients with neglected and rare diseases, announced the filing with the U.S. Securities
and Exchange Commission (SEC) of the company’s Form 10-Q for the three and nine
months ended September 30, 2015, and its Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended
December 31, 2015.

The filings mark an important step towards the achievement of one of the company’s key
near-term goals of regaining compliance with periodic reporting requirements of the SEC
and to seek relisting on a national securities exchange.

“Our momentum continues to build due to our intense focus on executing our strategic
priorities,” said Cameron Durrant, MD, KaloBios chairman and CEO. “We intend to be
back in compliance with our filings as expeditiously as possible, as we also work to
strengthen our financial position and accelerate our pipeline programs.”

KaloBios emerged from bankruptcy on June 30, 2016, with new management and a
transformational strategy, including the Responsible Pricing Model.

About KaloBios Pharmaceuticals, Inc.

KaloBios Pharmaceuticals, Inc. (OTC:KBIO) is an emerging biopharmaceutical company
focused on advancing medicines for patients with neglected and rare diseases through
innovative and responsible business models. Lead compounds in the KaloBios portfolio
are benznidazole for the potential treatment of Chagas disease in the U.S., and the
proprietary monoclonal antibodies, lenzilumab and ifabotuzumab (formerly KB004), for the
potential treatment of various solid and hematologic cancers such as CMML and
potentially JMML. For more information, visit www.kalobios.com.

Forward-Looking Statements

This release contains forward-looking statements made pursuant to the safe harbor
provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Forward-looking
statements reflect management’s current knowledge, assumptions, judgment and
expectations regarding future performance or events. Although management believes that
the expectations reflected in such statements are reasonable, they give no assurance that
such expectations will prove to be correct and you should be aware that actual results
could differ materially from those contained in the forward-looking statements. Words such
as “will,” “expect,” “intend,” “plan,” “potential,” “possible,” “goals,” and similar expressions
identify forward-looking statements, including, without limitation, statements related to
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regaining compliance with periodic reporting requirements, re-listing on a national
securities exchange and the company’s future financial position. Forward-looking
statements are subject to a number of risks and uncertainties including, but not limited to,
the Company’s ability to execute its revised strategy and business plan; the ability of the
Company to regain compliance with reporting requirements of the Securities and
Exchange Commission; the ability of the Company to list its common stock on a national
securities exchange; the success of the Company’s clinical trials for its product pipeline;
the Company’s access to limited cash reserves and its ability to obtain additional capital
on acceptable terms, or at all, including the additional capital which will be necessary to
complete the clinical trials that the Company has initiated or plans to initiate; the potential
timing and outcomes of clinical studies of benznidazole, lenzilumab, ifabotuzumab or any
other products undertaken now or in the future; the commercial viability of the Company’s
proposed drug pricing program; the ability of the Company to timely source adequate
supply of its development products from third-party manufacturers on whom the Company
depends; the potential, if any, for future development of any of its present or future
products; the Company's ability to successfully progress, partner or complete further
development of its programs; the ability of the Company to identify and develop additional
products; the uncertainties inherent in clinical testing; the timing, cost and uncertainty of
obtaining regulatory approvals; the uncertainty of receiving a Priority Review Voucher; the
Company's ability to protect the Company's intellectual property; competition; changes in
the regulatory landscape or the imposition of regulations that affect the Company's
products; and the various risks and uncertainties described in the "Risk Factors" and
elsewhere in the Company's periodic and other filings with the Securities and Exchange
Commission.

All forward-looking statements are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary
notice. You are cautioned not to place undue reliance on any forward-looking statements,
which speak only as of the date of this release. The company has no obligation, and
expressly disclaims any obligation to update, revise or correct any of the forward-looking
statements, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise.
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